
We have recently found 2 allies in this  
war – one in the United States, Developmental 
Movement Play and one in England JABADAO 
(National Centre for Movement Learning & 
Health). We are all interested in researching the 
area of specific kinds of movement and academic 
learning. 
 
JABADAO‘s website is www.jabadao.org  
Developmental Movement Play’s website is 
www.developmentalmovement.org  
 
Those interested in research also include  
Australia’s Maureen Hawke from Learning  
Connections, Brisbane. 

We wish you the very best for  
Christmas of 2006. Thankyou so much 
to those who have given us feedback 
about the Missiles or passed them on to 
others. You have helped to recruit for 
our army. 
 
This coming year we will stage a  
co-ordinated attack against the lack of 
knowledge about the root causes   
underlying the whole spectrum of 
learning difficulties. 

Brain cells have been found in other organs than 
in the brain itself:   Candace Pert in “Molecules of 

Emotion” 

Paul Pearsall tells us about brain cells in the 

heart:  “The Heart’s Code” 

    Christmas Greetings  

Others In The World Moving To 
Learn 

NEW BOOK! - School Floors 

School Floors should be out in February/March 
2006 - How to get the Movement Sequences into 

schools. 

DECEMBER MISSILE  

Recommended reading for Brain 
Buffs: 

Warning Against XYLITOL 

Out of ignorance I recommended Xylitol in the  
September 2005 Missile as an acceptable  
alternative to sugar. I now need to claim lack of 
knowledge as my defence because I have recently 
found Xylitol is one of the groups of polyols that 
are sugar free sweeteners including sorbitol. The 
Warning on the Xylitol label has been criticised as 
not being specific enough.  
“Excess consumption may have a laxative effect” 
does not indicate the possibility that the effects 
may be more serious than that. 

Jill Sherlock Library 

New brochures  

Our new brochures will be finished this year. If 
anyone would like some please just let us know by 
email how many you need. Email 

info@movetolearn.com.au 

The Jill Sherlock Memorial Learning Assistance 
Library is an initiative of the NSW Department of 
Education and Training and the Sherlock Family. 
This state facility provides resources to assist 
teachers and parents with the education of  
students with learning difficulties. Well worth a 
visit to: 
 
http://www.sherlocklibrary.det.nsw.edu.au/
opac/ 



Till next year,  
Merry Christmas & have a fantastic New 

Year! Thankyou for reading, 

For more information on books, DVDs and other material please visit our website:  
www.movetolearn.com.au 
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You are receiving this newsletter because you are currently subscribed to our VIP mailing list.  
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